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NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT OF PUBLIC AUCTION

Naotice is hereby given to the Public that the scheduled Public Auction at the Port of
Batangas on 30 March 2021 is POSTPONED and rescheduled on 08 April 2021,
10:00 AM.

For further details, please see Notice of Public Auction posted at BOC Website,
www customs gov.ph or contact us 09175687955.
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